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 Regulatory and Compliance Branch 
12th Floor, Baker Centre 
10025 - 106 Street 
Edmonton AB  T5J 1G4 
Telephone  780-427-5200 

 
 

Memorandum 
 
Date: November 13, 2019 
 
From: Justin Wheler 
 Executive Director, Regulatory and Compliance 
 
To: Alberta Emission Offset System Stakeholders 

 
Subject: Flagging of the Quantification Protocol for Engine Fuel Management and 

Vent Gas Capture, Version 2.0 
 

 
The purpose of this Memorandum is to inform offset stakeholders that the 
Quantification Protocol for Engine Fuel Management and Vent Gas Capture, Version 
2.0 (‘protocol’) is now ‘flagged’ due to issues identified with the protocol. Based on 
Part 1, section 4(6) of the Standard for Greenhouse Gas Emission Offset Project 
Developers, no new projects can be initiated using the protocol, and no subprojects 
can be added to existing projects, without prior written authorization from the 
Director.  
 
The department has not decided at this time whether the issues identified in the 
protocol can be resolved, and the protocol revised, or if the protocol will be 
withdrawn. The department will issue further correspondence on the impact to offset 
crediting periods and extensions once we have reached a decision to withdraw or 
revise the protocol.  
 
Should you have any questions, please direct them to AEP.GHG@gov.ab.ca 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Original signed by: 

 
Justin Wheler, P.Eng. 
Executive Director, Regulatory and Compliance 
 
cc: Alberta Emissions Offset Registry 
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